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Dear Dental Board,

 I would like to agree and support the recommendations of ADOHTA
national.  
I would also like to state that recent graduates from an accredited BOH
program, could help tremendously with the adult public waiting list, if
 the scope of practice of OHT included adults.  
Thank you for your consideration, 
Ellen Owczarek
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